
 
 

 

PRECONSTRUCTION ADVISORY MEMORANDUM 

 

 

NUMBER: 9 

 

TO:  Brian Ison, Preconstruction Surveys Manager 

James Feda, Director of Maintenance 

  Mark C. Lester, Director of Planning 

  Leland Colvin, Director of Construction 

  Tony Sheppard, Director of Traffic Engineering 

  Jamie Kendall, Preconstruction Support Engineer 

  Tony Fallaw, Upstate Regional Production Engineer 

  Matt Lifsey, Lowcountry Regional Production Engineer  

  Michael Barbee, Pee Dee Regional Production Engineer 

  Randall Young, Midlands Regional Production Engineer 

  Stephen R. Ikerd, FHWA 

  Thad Brunson, DEA Engineering District One 

  Christy Hall, DEA Engineering District Two 

  Steve Gwin, DEA Engineering District Three 

  John McCarter, DEA Engineering District Four 

  Dennis L. Townsend, DEA Engineering District Five 

  Robert Clark, DEA Engineering District Six 

  Jo Ann Woodrum, DEA Engineering District Seven 

 

FROM: Mitchell D. Metts, P.E., Director of Preconstruction (Signature on File)  

 

DATE: August 3, 2011 

 

RE: SCDOT Subsurface Utility Engineering CADD Development Manual 

 

 

 SCDOT Subsurface Utility Engineering CADD Development Manual  has been 

updated and will go into effect for new projects designed by Departmental staff after 

September 1
st

, 2011. Implementation of this manual and any associated engineering 

directives, instruction bulletins, memorandums, and specifications are to be included in 

all new consulting engineering contracts after September 1
st

, 2011. The update is 

available online at  www.scdot.org/doing/survutil.shtml 

 

 

MDM:scb 

cc: John V. Walsh, Deputy Director for Engineering 

 Ron Patton, Chief Engineer for Planning, Location, and Design  

 J. C. Watson, Chief Engineer for Operations 

File:Surveys 

http://www.scdot.org/doing/survutil.shtml

